
The MaryLu Baetkey Parkrose Community Scholarship has been 

established with Oregon's statewide scholarship program. It will take a 

village to grow the scholarship fund and ensure that it will support PHS 

seniors well into the future.   

Online contributions can be made at https://bit.ly/MLBscholarship. 

Checks may be made out to "HECC/OSAC" should include "MaryLu 

Baetkey Fund #845" in the memo line and mailed to: Higher Education 

Coordinating Commission/OSAC, 3225 25th Street SE, Salem OR 97302 

https://bit.ly/MLBscholarship?fbclid=IwAR0evYbUNUz_1qfogy599twPVbtbHX9qZ4Tfa6TKBtB5nO5G2ce-qKjdU3g

